

## St Mark's CE Primary School

'Loving to Learn, Learning to Love'



## **Nursery Newsletter**

### **Summer Term**

Welcome back! - We hope that you had a lovely half term break!

This half term, the children will be learning about the summer and will be investigating what lives under the sea!

This half term, we are delighted to welcome Mrs Kasyoki. Mrs Kasyoki has worked at Thomas Boughey

Kindergarten for a number of years and has now joined St Mark's Primary. She will be the keyworker for the Tiger group.



#### Literacy



We are delighted with the progress that the children are making in phonics. Lots of children are now able to recognise the letters of the alphabet and their sounds.

How can you help your child now?

- Continue to practise recognise the letters and their sounds daily
- If your child has a reading book then listen to them read every day
- Help your to child to hear the sounds in words by saying the sounds in the words and asking them to blend the sounds together.
- Daily name writing practise



#### Maths



This half term, the children will be:

- Looking at height and length
- Weighing
- Filling containers and emptying them
- Continuing to count with the numbers in the correct order, recognise numbers and talking about number patterns
- Which number comes before?
- Which number comes after?



#### RE

In RE, the children will be learning about what the word special means and why they are special. We will be looking at

- Why they are special
- Who is special in their family?
- How do we celebrate special occasions like Eid, Christmas and Birthdays?
- How do Muslims and Christians celebrate the birth of a baby?

# If your child is unwell then please ring the Nursery on 01782 237125

#### **Dojo**

Please check the Dojo page regularly as it is updated throughout the week with important information!

Any problems then please speak to Mrs Bradbury

#### Reminders

#### PE

Please make sure that your child comes to school in their PE kit on a Friday.

#### Library

Please make sure your child brings their Library book every Friday!

#### Uniform

Please ensure that your child comes to school in the correct uniform (please see the attached sheet)

#### Water Bottles

Please ensure that your child brings their water bottle to school every day.

## St Mark's School Uniform

	Blue Jumper	
	Blue Cardigan	
	White Polo T-Shirt	
	Grey or Black School Trousers	
	Grey or Black School Dress	
Grey or Black Boys Shorts Blue Summer Dress		



Grey or Black School Skirt



Girls Shoes



Boys Shoes